


ZUS  
SOCIAL INSURANCE INSTITUTION 
1st Branch in Warsaw 
DIVISION FOR IMPLEMENTATION OF INTERNATIONAL AGREEMENTS 
ul. Kasprowicza 151, 01-949 Warsaw 

Warsaw, May 27, 2016 

Ms. 
[data redacted] 

Case Number: [information redacted] 

Dear Madam, 

Having confirmed the receipt of your application for the veteran’s bonus, the Social 
Insurance Institution, First Branch in Warsaw, Division for Implementation of International 
Agreements, is hereby requesting you to provide your date of birth together with a certified 
copy of the document that would corroborate same (a birth certificate, a passport, or an ID 
card, etc.). The lack of said information, which you failed to list in the ZUS-ER-DKK-01 form, 
will prevent us from registering your application.  

Please respond by August 1, 2016. 

Please also be advised that the letter containing the same information, which had been sent to 
you on January 11, 2016, has been returned to us by the post office as being undeliverable to the 
address indicated. 

Sincerely, 

p.p. Specialist
/-/ illegible signature
Elzbieta Koral

Translation by Dagmara Kubisiak




